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MESSAGE TO PARENTS AND CARERS FROM THE HEAD  
 
I am not entirely sure where the weeks are going – I am convinced it can’t be a week since the last newsletter I 

sent out as time seems to be going so quickly and yet the weeks are jam packed! 
 

The KS1 children had a lovely time on their trip to Woburn this week and the weather was also perfect. KS2 are all 

set for their trip to Stowe next week and the weather looks like it is set to be very hot; I am sure teachers will send 

reminders about appropriate clothing for this. With the weather forecast in mind please ensure that the children 

are bringing hats (named please!) to wear at break times and lunch times and put suncream on them before they 

come into school. If the weather is too hot then we will make alternative arrangements during the hottest times.  
 

We are having our Shuffle Up day on Friday 6th July during which time the children will spend the morning with 

their new teacher and will be completing transition activities to help them to make the move smoothly. Letters will 

be sent out prior to this so you know who your child’s teacher is for next year.  
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend! 
 

 
 

Attendance Award         

The best attendance award is presented to: 

Little Saplings   70.5%  Lime   94.5% 

Chestnut  98.6 % Beech  85.9 % 

Ash   100%  
Willow 98.6 % 

Sycamore  93.6% Oak  97.8 % 

Cedar  88.2% Elm  99.0% 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Summer 2 

Friday 29th June Non-uniform day for Summer Fair donations 

Tuesday 3rd July Sports Day  

Friday 6th July Shuffle Up Day 

Thursday 12th July Reports out 

Friday 13th July Open Afternoon 2.30pm 

Saturday 14th July Summer Fair 

Monday 16th July Big Furniture Shuffle 6.30-8.30pm 

Wednesday 18th July Year 4 Production 

Friday 20th July Term ends 

 

  

 
Message from Friends of Maple Tree 

Our Summer Fete is fast approaching. Raffle tickets have been sent home, one per family, this week. We would be 

grateful if you could sell these to friends and family and return the stubs as soon as possible. If you are unable to sell any 

tickets, please return your tickets so that we may sell them elsewhere. If you would like more tickets to sell please let us 

know. 

Friday 29th June will be non-uniform day. Children can wear whatever they like to school and in return we would be most 

grateful if you could donate a treat. Thank you in advance for generosity. 

Our next committee meeting is on Thursday 28th June at 7.30pm. Everyone is welcome to attend.  

Please let us know if you are planning to come along. 
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